Silver Award Project

Lauren Marvuglio from Troop 8007
For my Silver Award Project,
[ am working with my community to create Kindness Cards and Art Bags
for children at the Polinsky Center

Kindness Cards are cards that anyone can create!

Draw a picture and write a few words of encouragement to brighten up the day of a child at the Polinsky
Center. Each card will be included in a bag of art supplies for a child to use. On the cards is a hand drawn
picture and a simple message of kindness. These cards and art bags will be given to kids to show them that
someone is thinking about them and wishing them well.

My goal is 50 art bags. | have made 22 so far!

What can your troop do to help?

Donate art supplies, such as:
*markers *sketchbooks

*coloring books *colored pencils
*large Ziploc bags *watercolors

*paint brushes *lead pencils

Want a fun troop activity that will teach your girls
about the Polinsky Center and have them help the
community?

[ will attend your troop meeting and bring cards and art supplies, so your troop can
make their own kindness cards. It would be great if each girl could donate an art

supply!

Please call or email me to set up a date/time at:
619-507-0011 marvugliohome@hotmail.com

What is the Polinsky Center? The A B. and Jessie Polinsky Children's Center is a 24-hour facility for the temporary
emergency shelter of children who must be separated from their families for their own safety, or when parents cannot provide care.
Each month more than 300 children ages birth to 18 years old are admitted to the Polinsky Children's Center.

Art supply donations drop off location is 11350 Belladonna Way SD, CA 92131
Or | will come to you and pick them up

Deadline for art donations is January 31, 2018




